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Excellence for every child every day

Welcome back to school!
It’s been wonderful to welcome back all our 
amazing children after the half-term 
holidays. There’s been some fantastic 
learning going on throughout the whole 
school so well done for making a strong start 
to our new half term, children!
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Children’s Book Awards
Last Friday, Mrs Horbury 
today took a selection of 
children to the Children’s 
Book Awards at the Crucible 
theatre. These children were 
chosen due to their 
enthusiasm with reading at 
home. Well done! 

Y6 Girls’ Football 
Our fantastic Y6 girls’ 
football team took 
part in a competition 
last Friday at Graves 
Leisure Centre. I’m 
sure you did us 
proud!

KS1 Gymnastics
Last week, 12 children 
from Year 1 and 2 took 
part in special 
gymnastics event at 
Hillsborough Leisure 
Centre. The children 
thoroughly enjoyed it 
and represented Rivelin 
brilliantly. Well done, 
everyone!

Y1 Autumn hunt
As part of their 
Science learning last 
week, the Year 1’s 
went out on a special  
treasure hunt to look 
for signs of Autumn! 
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